
DROP IN SESSION 

Come and share a coffee 

and a chat with other par-

ent/carers 

EVERY WEDNESDAY 

MORNING @10AM 

  TERM DATES: 

THE SCHOOL FINISHES FOR 

THE SUMMER HOLIDAY ON 

FRIDAY JULY 20TH 

SCHOOL OPENS AGAIN  ON 

TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 4TH 

WISHING EVERYONE A 

HAPPY, SUNNY BREAK 

      PARENT/CARER  
    NEWSLETTER 

HYDRO POOL 

Unfortunately due to a 

hiccup in the tendering 

process there has been a 

delay in the start date 

for our planned 

refurbishment. 

We are hoping work will 

commence in the summer 

holidays. 

Thank you to everyone 

who continues to support 

our fund raising. 

Mrs. Wright and Mrs. 

Grimwood raised over 

£600 from their ‘runs’ in 

May. 

SUMMER 2: 2012 

SUMMER FAYRE  

Thank you to everyone 

who supported our sum-

mer fayre at the begin-

ning of july. The turn 

out was wonderful and it 

was nice to welcome 

current and past friends 

of the school. 

Thanks to everyone’s 

generosity we raised 

over £1,000 

WOW!! 

THANK YOI 

For all your support over the 

past year. 

We look forward to welcoming 

you at the end of September 

to meet your child’s new class 

team and to discuss targets for 

the year ahead. 

RETIREMENT 

Following 23 years of ex-

cellent service we wish 

Joan Marley a happy re-

tirement. 

She has over the years 

been dedicated and com-

mitted to the success of 

Sunningdale within her 

roles as teacher, assis-

tant and deputy head-

teacher. 

The children, governors, 

parents and all those who 

have worked with Joan 

over the years will miss 

her knowledge and skills 

but will want to wish her 

well for the future. 

WELL DONE 

To  some of our Year 5/6 

pupils who took part in the 

recent singing ‘Search for a 

Star’ competition. 

OLYMPIC SPORTS FUN DAY 

The children had a fantastic 

day last week  taking part in 

their own Olympic  activities. 

Events were fun and involved 

lots of different movement 

that everyone could take part 

in. 

Just like Olympic athletes the 

children all received a medal 

at our special celebration as-

sembly on Friday. 

Thank you to all parent/carers 

and friends who attended. 

 

STAFF TRAINING THIS HALF TERM 

SAFEGUARDING 

PHONICS 


